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From T he Principal 
 Art Show  

I would just like to repea t my congratulations to Bianca V  and her team 

for once again creating such a great show. The feedback was 

marvelous . Several pr incipal colleagues who attended  were very 

impressed as was a number of Art teachers who also attended the 

evening. As I understand,  the money raised o n the night was around 

$5000-fantastic effort.  

 

Staffing 2018 ð Update  

Our selection is in the process of selecting our Assistant Principal for 2018. 

The process is long, as well as confidential. We expect to inform the 

school community of the successful a pplicant no later than Friday 

8/12/2017.  

We are also selecting additional teaching staff for 2018. We are currently 

advertising for a classroom teacher and a teacher to fill the role of 

Music/Performing Arts.  

These are exciting times for Newlands. It has b een a very, very long time 

since the school was experiencing real enrolment growth.  

 

Grade structure ð 2018 

The following structure will be what we believe to be our grade/class structure for 2018.  

Grade  Teacher  Teacher  Teacher  

Foundation  Bianca R  Cass  

1/2  Rae (.7) & Sonya 

(.3) 

Viqui  TBC 

3/4  Angela  TBC TBC 

5/6  Graeme  Cristina   

Visual Arts Bianca V    

Music/Performing 

Arts 

TBC   

Physical 

Education  

TBC   

*TBC - The positions marked TBC will be confirmed and published by Friday 8/12/2017.  

 

Upcoming Events  
November 16 th 

¶ Prep Orientation 10am -

12pm  

November 23 rd 

¶ Prep Orientation 9am -

10am  

¶ 2018 Prep Parent 

Information session 6.30-

7.30pm  

November 28 th 

¶ iPad Information session @ 

2.30pm in the ½ classroom  

December 1 st 

¶ PUPIL FREE DAY 

December 7th  

¶ Graduation Dinner for 

grade 6 families @ 6pm  

¶ Graduation Ceremony @  

7.30pm  

December 8 th 

¶ Grade 6 Big Day Out  

December 11 th 

¶ Graduation Assembly  9am  

December 12 th 

¶ Grade 6 transition to year 7  

 

Reminders  

Uniform shop 
Opening Hours in Term 4 

Every Monday 3-4pm  
 

Grade 6 Graduation Dinner  
Thursday 7th December 

Diner: 6pm 
Ceremony: 7.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 
 



FISO ð FRAMEWORK FOR IMPROVING STUDENT OUTCOMES 

As part of our work for next year we, as a school, will be reviewing our programs as part of the final stage in our 

School Strategic Plan 2015 -18. To do this, we will be using the DET document FISO, which supports t he long term 

direction of the DET. Below is a brief outline of how this work will be done during 2018.  

The Improvement Cycle uses an evidence -based model that helps schools to implement a more effective 

continuous Improvement Cycle.       

This will allow te achers, school leadership teams and school improvement teams to focus on better outcomes 

for our students.       

Schools will use the Improvement Cycle to: self -evaluate, review and diagnose areas that require 

attention,  plan for improvement and  report to t heir communities on their activities, outcomes and plan for 

improvement . See:   

¶ Evaluate and diagnose  their performance successes and challenges around their key improvement 

initiatives and strategies  

¶ Prioritise and set goals  for improvement strategies and initiatives that hav e the greatest impact on 

student learning  

¶ Develop and plan   their improvement strategies and initiatives to ensure successful implementation  

¶ Implement and monitor  their selected improvement strategies and initiatives and the impact these 

have on student learning  

¶ The Improvement Cycl e will help guide principals and school leaders to:  

¶ combine robust evidence with effective inquiry processes and external 'challenge partners' (where 

principals and teachers collaborate and share successful practice)  

¶ highlight the school's areas of strengt h and the areas of existing practice that need improving   

¶ plan the right improvement strategies.  

Ross Dudgeon  

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

     

Thank you!  

Thank you to everyone who attended our 2017 Art Show Extravaganza. It was a wonderful evening 

and it was fantastic to see so many people celebrating our schoolõs Arts program. This year we 

added a number of new elements, which we hope to improve and refine for the next Art Show  in 

2019. 

A big thank you to everyone who volunteered their time to ensure our 2017 Art Show Extravaganza 

was a success. The Art Show has grown into a major school event, which relies on the support of 

the school community. I know many of our volunteers on  the various stalls/ activities were 

extremely busy on the night so thank you for your dedication and commitment. I know it is not an 

easy task especially when things donõt always go as planned! 

 

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/teachers/management/improvement/Pages/cycleevaluate.aspx
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/teachers/management/improvement/Pages/cyclesetgoals.aspx
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/teachers/management/improvement/Pages/cycledevelopplan.aspx
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/teachers/management/improvement/Pages/cycleimplement.aspx


Iõd like to also acknowledge the Newlands Primary schoolõs PFA for their unwavering support and 

these people who really went above and beyond preparing for this event - Cailan, Renato, Joy, 

Caitlyn, Janis, Mel, Andy, Adam, Alinta, Nina, Melisa, Naomi, Nicola, Sue, Graeme, Natasha, Fiona, 

Paul and Vanessa. My apologi es if I have forgotten someone, the problem with making these list s is 

you inevitably forget someone vital but I hope I have  thanked people personally and they know 

how much I truly do appreciate their support during what is both a rewarding and challengin g 

event to coordinate.  
 

A shout out to all our talented Artists who donated items for our very first Artisansõ Auction, thank 

you! We really do have such a talented community!  

 

Iõd like to also thank Shop For Me  in Coburg North for the lego donations, Gerald at Sun Bear 

Shiatsu for all those massage vouchers, the Printroom at Melbourne Polytechnic for the printing of 

the posters, Nelson Alexander for the Advertising Board on Elizabeth Street, Coburg North PS for the 

loan of the display boards (and other equipment) and Sydney Road Community School for the 

loan of display boards.  

Last but not least - thank you to EVERYONE who attended our 2017 Art Show Extravaganza, our 

talented students, awesome school community an d dedicated staff!  Well done!  

 

Bianca Vecchio  

Visual Art Specialist  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art Show Sponsors  

These businesses donated  to our school for our Art Show. If you can, please support businesses that 

support our school.  

 

 

23 Dawson Street, Coburg North  

Website/ Online store - http://www.shopforme.com.au/  

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Sun Bear Shiatsu 

www.sunbearshiatsu.com.au  

Tel. 0400 562 123 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Artisansõ Auction 

A big thank you to the Artists who donated the amaz ing creations for our very first Artisansõ 

Auction. If you made a donation and run a business or website and would like us to put your 

contact details/ link in our next newsletter, please let us know!  

http://www.shopforme.com.au/
http://www.sunbearshiatsu.com.au/


Grade 5 / 6 Stalls  

It was  fantastic to see our Grade 5 / 6 students operating a number of stalls at the Art Show. This was 

part of a school project that was designed to give them òhands on experienceó running a small 

business.  The students worked in small groups , developed their own business plan which they 

presented to representatives from the PFA for approval, especially if they required set up costs 

which the PFA loaned! The students did an impressive job and raised $317 profit ! This money goes 

straight to the SRC (Student Representative Council) for the students to decide how to spend it. A 

big thank you to their classroom teachers, Graeme and Cristina and Mel A and Adam from the 

PFA. Well dome Grade 5/ 6! We are so proud of you!  

Photo Gallery  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

             



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                       

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


